
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alexis Coulter 
Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit 

Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925)790-6441 
acoulter@chevron.com 

 
 
Alameda County Health Care Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
 
Re: Chevron Service Station No. 94800 

1700 Castro Street 
Oakland, CA 

 
I have reviewed the attached report entitled the Door-to Door Well Survey Update. 
 
I agree with the conclusions and recommendations presented in the referenced report.  The information in 
this report is accurate to the best of my knowledge and all local Agency/Regional Board guidelines have 
been followed. This report was prepared by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, upon whose assistance and 
advice I have relied. 
 
This letter is submitted pursuant to the requirements of California Water Code Section 13267(b)(1) and 
the regulating implementation entitled Appendix A pertaining thereto. 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alexis Coulter  
Project Manager 
 
 
Attachment:  Door-to Door Well Survey Update 
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December 12, 2014 Reference No. 060061 
 
 
Mr. Mark Detterman 
Alameda County Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
 
Re: Door-to–Door Well Survey Update 

Chevron Service Station 94800 
1700 Castro Street 

 Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000342  
 
Dear Mr. Detterman: 
 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) is submitting this Door-to Door Well Survey Update on 
behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC).  Alameda County 
Environmental Health (ACEH) requested a door-to-door neighborhood well survey in their 
June 5, 2014 letter.  Therefore, a door-to-door well survey was conducted as outlined in CRA’s 
Conceptual Site Model Addendum dated September 25, 2014.  One letter received by CRA 
during this survey indicated that one of the properties may have a well located on their 
property. Unfortunately the letter returned did not have the property’s address on it.  As a 
result, CRA mailed an additional round of letters in November 2014 to identify the property 
that indicated a well may be present.  The most recent mailing was not successful in identifying 
the property that stated there may be a well present.  Through the various letter mailings, CRA 
has been able to identify several properties that do not have a well, thereby reducing the 
number of properties from the original mailing list.  CRA will send another round of letters to 
the remaining properties on our list to try to identify the property that indicated that they may 
have a well present. The results of the next letter mailing will be provided to ACEH by 
February 13, 2014. 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the CRA Project Manager Nathan Lee at 
925-849-1003 or via email at nlee@craworld.com. 
 
Regards, 
 
CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES 
 
 

 
Nathan Lee 
 
NL/cw/8 
 
cc: Mrs. Alexis Coulter, Chevron EMC (electronic copy) 

mailto:nlee@craworld.com
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